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From: Waldemar Ritter 
Sent: 09 October 2020 09:35
To: CBST Central inbox
Subject: Proposed lights at Wormhill church

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Authority?s email system.
Use caution when opening. If in doubt, do not open?attachments or any links contained in the message.
?

Dear sir

As I am sure you are aware that Wormhill church is a grade 2* listed building I hope you will allow planning for more
appropriate lighting than the present solar lights.

With autumn and winter approaching and the days getting shorter, I wonder how well solar lights will work. It could
be a health and safety issue.

Regards

Anne Ritter

Sent from my iPad




